AGENDA NOTES: For meeting on June 14, 1993 at the James I. Gibson Library.

Carroll's letter to John Gettelman is attached for your information. We are all looking forward to his arrival and his taking command in these exciting times for Henderson.

At the last meeting Carroll's staying on as consultant for the duration of the law suit was brought up. Hopefully it will all end soon.

Today is Rose Randazzo's first day on staff, I am glad that everyone will get the chance to meet her at the Board Meeting.

The Sierra Storytelling Festival takes place July 16 to 18. I would like to attend on Saturday and Sunday which means that I would only be out of the Library on Friday, July 16 and possibly some of Monday, July 19. I do have to get there and back. Storytellings are wonderfully renewing opportunities for me.

If everyone is in agreement I thought that we would not meet in July but wait until August for our next Board Meeting when John will be here.